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COMMODOREOS REPO

It looks like winter will finally let us get on with preparations for the 2018 boating season!
Bet ween | ate snows and high water, iités prov

Our annual Spring Meeting was held Apffl &nd 7" at the Holiday Inr French Quarter in
Perrysburg. The weekend included opportunit
regattas, as well as catch up with old boating friends and make new ones!

My sincere thanks goes to the AYC, GCBA, and PIBYC as well asltN&IHospitality Crew for

a great evening on Friday! Th& YA crew, consisting of volunteers from the Monroe Boat
Auxi | i ary aloyd Fleehdamainy eordimuédshroligh Saturday night. The hospitality
rooms were a great hit and enjoyed by everyone!

Saturdayobés meetings were very well attended with tho
the meetings and can report that all four Regattas at thé Bayior Sail, Sail, Power, and Junior Power and in great
hands! | am very much looking forward to a great 2018 season!

At the General Meeting on Saturday, we heard reports from each of the committee chairs and selected the 2018
Nominating Committe& Chair Commodore Chris Amlin, Marcia Ashley, Rich McKee Jr., Ron Soka, and Tom
Thanasiu. If you are interested in serving th&Y A as Trustee or Flag Officer or have any questions, please contact one
of them.

At the Spring Banquet Saturday ev-eYAiYacigsmanottheweasanp| ea s
reci pients of the ConrinvoAdbosr esbtsr eAnwgatrhd .1 i els bienl iietvse many
boating. These volunteers work with unflagging dedication to make our regattas the fantastic events they are. This
year 6s recipients epitomize that spi takeéYachfing Aseociationt e e r
great! This year 6 s Yacht s maimBayYachtlub for™her eontiniedlotigna dy Ka |
direct support of both the Junior Championship and t
Bruce Sattler for the dedicated work he has done (and is doing!) for myself and prior Commodores. Also receiving a
Commodoreds Award was Monroe Boat Club for their fan:
Rich McKee, Jr. was recognized astheMigner i ca Boating Magazineds Skipper
Commodore Andy Krotseng was recognized and thanked for his service as our 2017 Commodore by Trustee Presider
John Dalessandro. Congratulations to all!

This year we &l YA d&<"Regath! eAmong the spegial things we are doing for thé,126 are

sponsoring1?8Regatta Flags that wildl b e ifspoosershipsare 00 dachBridv e r
each sponsor will receive a singleled flag! The forms are in this newsletter and need to be submitted by Sitne 15
receive your flag by this yeards Regattas. I'n addit
bring your flags to the bay! F i +heAIMemngorial om &at@ Thersdayd d i n g

afternoon of the Sail Regatta.

Our Associationds strength comes from the many, many
and | thank all of you for your continued support! Kathy and | look forward to seeing you at the Bay for th¢.2618 |
Regattas!

Commodore Mike Powers
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The sun is shining, and the boats are going in the water! A sight to behold for sure. | hope that means you ar
yours are already enjoying these nice warm days and are ready to have some fun and camaraderie on the wa
The FLYA Bridge has been busy planning for the T#ay Week Regattas and we really hope you join us this
year to participate in such a historic celebration.

Much planning has already been completed by each of the Regatta Chairs and their respective committees a
they have a lot of fun events planned this year and the Commodore has some special events planned as wel
honor the 128 anniversary. We hope that not only will you join us but please encourage others that you know
to come and experience the Bay this year. As part of our promotion and participation efforts, the Sail commit:
teehasré nvi gorated the speakersdé bureau and Deb Schaef aval- has
able to show at your c¢club or a club you may be vi si ¢abdeng.
about Bayweek and all the great racing and on shore activities that are part of the annual Sail Regatta.

Thank you to all the volunteers including the Commodore for all the time and effort you all give to maké& ke ktrong orgai-

zation and the annual Regattas a premier series of events. Dennis and | look forward to seeing everyone over the nt few mor
Safe boating!

Vice-Commodore Cindy Johnsévlintus

Rear Commod o $tegeoyderCOTr ner . .

Donét | ook now but | think mother nature might hav
have made the corner and we can now allow summer to happen.

With the warmer weather, we all start to think about getting our boats in the water and trips to our favorite loca-
tions go from planning to doing.

Speaking of planning, our Commodore and his wonderful Lady is in full swing to put on a great summer of
regattas. Of course they cannot do it alone. It takes a whole bunch of people working together to pull these off.

Thank you to everyone who is assisting and volunteering their time in 2018 to make 'Bued&tas awesome.

Our Put In Bay Liaison Committee has been working-stmp getting all the necessary documentation and
approvals for these events to happen. Thank you for the all the work.

Hats off to the Sr. Sail Committee and the Sr. Power Committee. They are hard at work putting the final touches pedesr res
regattas. | am sure everyone will have a great time.

The Sponsorship Committee has been working hard on selling thelags. If you want one, please contact Commodore Powers
and he will make sure you have a piece of history. They are only $100.00!!

Pam and | are still truly honored to be serving in this capacity and serving this fine organization. | look forward ®/se&ing
this summer at the many events that we plan on attending.

Remember be safe on the water! Rear Commodore Steve Hyder
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President s Report

It looks like Spring has finally arrived! The shrink wrap is coming off the boats, wax-is i§e
ing applied, and soon they will be splashed. THerIA Spring meeting went very well. The

Chairman, Lady Marcia Ashley, PC Ron Soka, PC Rich McKee, and Tom Thanasiu. Ifjyou
have any desire to run for the Board of Trustees or the Rear CommodoreYAIplease
let one of them know.

onMay14. We are voting members of the Chamber of C
gether with these fine people. We also will be celebrating outhl&@tiversary of Regattas this year at th
Bay. The Chamber of Commerce is very excited to be involved in the planning of this event.

In closing, if anyone has any questions please feel free to contact me. Until then, see you at the Bay!§ Johr
Dalessandro, President of the Trustees

* Ol ET O "AU 7AAES8S

'.! lWA Please make sure you are coming to 2018 Junior Bay weekve promise a
—— e
#

KI_ great week on and off the water. Register now? Bay Weekis less 2 1/2
_ months away! This is going to be a Bay Week that you do not want to miss anc
A {a424.£211 we are hoping your club is organizing for this event alsoThe regatta dates are
July 1519th. The sailing schedule is the same as prior yearsThere are sev-
eral key changes you will like :
1.7A xEI1 AA OPI EOOET ¢ OEA , AOA OScdds Will stact fre€h orRlVekidedidy A
and trophies will go deep for both fleets.Thistles will not spilit.
2. Inspection and Registration on Sunday will start an hour or two later stay tuned for timing.
3. Awards will be Thursday at 5:00pm, and everyone is free to leave after awards. Banquet will be Wednesday
night.
4. WehavepreAOOECT AA Al OAO OEAEO O$ Adatthib paEint2hArOWmill nbt Oeire Bvatdh O
between 12-6am as we have secured securityStay tuned for confirmation.

Greg Fisher will be Head ILYA coachGreg is Director of Sailing for College of Charleston and a former winner ¢
Junior Bay week a long long time agdCollege of Charleston is the #1 College Sailing team in the countiye

also have Nick Turney, who is an outstanding coach and sailor and is great addition to the ILYA coaching staff
and also has won at junior bay week.Scott Marriott is back to coach the Thistles.There will be a 'coach the
coaches' meeting on Sunday afternoon led by Nick and Greg. Stay tuned for more guest appeararides.is go-
ing to be a high- quality event that you do not want to miss! Start making plans now to conte Put in Bay this
year for Junior Bay WeekWe are planning a fun event!

Matt & Lisa Fisher
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Boats are going back into the water and before you know it the 4th of July will be here. That will mean you will
have one day left to register and pay for the 125th|1 -L YA Regatta, Bayweek at | ast years
open for Bayweek, Steeplechase and Deep Water Races so register now.

If you are going to need lodging for the week do not delay in getting your reservations in. We have the Race
Officers for all three courses set. Continuing with improvements made last year, Island Race courses will be
focused. JAM and Cruising Class will have all Island Race courses.

On the Social side of the event we will have the famous Mount Gay Rum Party on Friday night and for the sec-
ond year the going to be famous Tito's Vodka Party on Saturday night. Both parties and dinner for three nights are
included in the social package. Social package price is $45.00 per person before July 27 and $60.00 per person
after July 27.

There will be very few social packages available at the door. In order to properly plan for the dinners and the
parties we need everyone to purchase their social packages before July 27th. Don't miss out on the fun! Register
for the races and purchase your social packages today. Thanks!

Bill Pribed 2018 Sail Fleet Captain

2018 LLYA Newsletter

Deadlines
EDITION SUBMISSION DATE
2018 Regattas June 11th
2018 Results August 22nd
2018 Fall Meeting October 18th
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Captain Bob here. The.¥A Spring meeting, in Perrysburg, Ohio is behind us. We had a great
meeting and plans for the 2018 Junior Powerboat regatta are well under way.

The 2018 Regatta is on track to be bigger and better than last year. Junior Power received grant
Fdzy Ra TNRY (KS | LOKusteeStyrEhae @@)RanB ¥ R Dt { dzy A
SEOAGSR lo2dzi GKA&O® L GKAYy]l 6SQftt oS lofS
have information available at the Regatta registration. These GPS units will be used for the
abl @AILGA2Yy O2 yToeSvatércontessR 2 G KSNJ hy

This year, we will continue the incentive program to get families and particularly our juniors

involved. The power boat committee is offering a $20.00 rebate per junior that participates in all of the regatta cofitests.Q &
right a $20.00 rebate, its hard to believe. Here is how it works. $20.00 will be returned for each junior who participatesf

the educational and junior power contests. This means that your junior must take part in (and complete) the followitigsactivi
Junior Powerboat seminar, Weather contest, Chart reading and course plotting exerciseo@mavigation contest, O.T.W. (On
TheWater) Boat handling contest, O.T.W. compass reading, O.T.W. Chicahkandling and low speed maneuvering, O.T.W.
docking contest. This is a great opportunity to get your juniors involved and WHO knows; maybe they will win it all aadagome
with a $300.00 scholarship. Or maybe they will win the Junior Skipper award. No matter what, they will have a grest time a
learn a little something in the process.

In addition to these award winning activities, we have additional activities available to our juniors. Games for thostey®ung
under 12. Junior Pufutt open to all ages, volleyball, GRuest contest, the fishing contest, movie night and the regattapap
with Saturday afternoon with AWARDS and Presentations.

Be sure to check thellYA web site for registration and schedule information. If you have any questions, please feel fraadb ¢
me; Captain Bob 31838-8414 or send me an emailbob@encoeng.comFor Clubs looking to put together a Junior program
prior to the Regatta, give me call or drop me amail.

ia
i 2

CKEGQa Fff F2NI y26T (GKAYl o02FGAy3a FyR LQf f "thiréughtie2a®e | ( 200803

have a great time. Captain Bob; 333-8414bob@encoeng.com

not
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